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The Power of "We"

ZZMUSA Virtual Confere nce is happening soon - join us to be come part of or "We"

Life in Lundazi

Cultivating Partnerships in Christ

Melissa Johnson, PC(USA) Mission Co-Worker 

Serving in Zambia 

The Power of "We"

Dear Friends, 

I hope this finds you all warm and well.  It's a beautiful day herein Atlanta.  I'm including my most 

recent newsletter, but also I want to include a reminder about the upcoming ZZMUSA Virtual 

Conference on February 25-26.  It's absolutely free to attend and you will be able to connect and 

learn so much from our friends in Zambia, Zimbabwe and Madagascar.  I hope to see your 

smiling face!   

Blessings, 

Melissa 
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You are receiving this email because you signed up during our visit to your church or because you signed up on the PCUSA website. 

Thank you! 

Our mailing address is: 

Melissa Johnson 

1383 Glenwood Ave SE 

Atlanta, GA 30316 

Add us to your address book 


